
Community Health Walks 
(Updated 9-10-19) 

 
As part of the requirements for Honor Society, students must participate in two Community 
Health Walks.  This year, we are allowing students and families to attend any 
Community Health Walk that is best for you.   

 
In lieu of service tickets being distributed by IS 7 staff members, we are requiring students 
who attend a Community Health Walk to take and print a photograph of him/her self that 
clearly shows he/she attended the event. The photograph will replace the service ticket for 
the Honors Society Application. Emailed pictures will not be accepted.   

 
IS 7 will be holding the third annual Community Health Walk to benefit Mission  
Mutt-i-grees, the organization that brought us our school Comfort Dog, Sugar.  The IS 7 
Mission Mutt-i-grees Walk will be held on Saturday April 4, 2020.  We are hoping 
students choose to participate in our event as one of the two required walks. 

 
 

Community Health Walks that students/families can choose to participate in include but are 
not limited to:  

 
• Bella Lisa Pancreatic Cancer Walk: Sunday September 29, 2019 at 1:00pm; Clove 

Lakes Park 
• Michael’s Cause: Step for a Cure: Sunday September 22, 2019; 9am Runners ($30 

per ticket), 10am Walkers ($15 per ticket); Midland Beach Boardwalk (Seaview 
Ave) 

 
• Out of the Darkness Suicide Prevention Walk: Saturday September 28, 2019 at 

10am; Clove Lakes Park 
 

• Alzheimer’s Awareness Walk: Saturday October 12, 2019 at 9:45am; College of 
Staten Island 

 
• Light the Night Leukemia Walk: Saturday October 5, 2019 at 6:30pm; College of 

Staten Island  
 
• Juvenile Diabetes Walk: Sunday October 6, 2019 at 10am: College of Staten Island 

 
• Breast Cancer Awareness Walk: Sunday October 20, 2019 at 10am; Midland Beach 

(Seaview Ave) 
 

• Autism Speaks Walk: Sunday October 21, 2018 at 10:30am; College of Staten Island 
 

• IS 7 Mission Mutt-i-grees: Saturday April 4, 2020;  IS 7 Schoolyard  
 



 
**If there are other Community Walks taking place on Staten Island that you would 
like us to add to the list for the school community to be aware of, please let us know.** 


